LOST PROPERTY

Please label all items clearly so that they can easily be returned. Children should promptly notify the

Teacher if any item is lost so that the child can search lost property.

Items will be kept in store for approximately a term and will then be donated to a charity.

Parents/caregivers are welcome to search the lost property any day. This is located in the Clinic near
the Administration Office.




